
 

January 2024 

 

Dear Residents of Port Washington North,  

 

As we bid farewell to the year gone by and embrace the opportunities of the new year, I extend 

my warmest greetings to each and every one of you. It's with great pleasure and hopefulness 

that I address you as we embark on the journey of 2024 together.  

The passing of time brings with it moments of reflection, growth, and renewal. Our community 

has demonstrated resilience, unity, and unwavering support, especially during times of 

challenges and uncertainty. The past year tested our resolve, yet it is the spirit of Port 

Washington North that continues to shine brightly through adversity.  

We have witnessed the strength within our community, from neighbors lending a helping hand 

to local businesses persevering through tough times. It is this collective spirit that reinforces the 

unique fabric of our village, fostering a sense of belonging and pride among us all.  

As we enter this new year, my commitment as your mayor remains steadfast—to serve our 

community with dedication, transparency, and inclusivity. The village administration will 

continue to work diligently to enhance the quality of life for all residents, prioritize community 

needs, and ensure that Port Washington North remains a safe, vibrant, and welcoming place for 

families to live and businesses to thrive.  

May this new year bring you and your loved ones joy, good health, prosperity, and the 

fulfillment of your aspirations. Let us stand united in our efforts to make 2024 a year of 

progress, unity, and prosperity for the Village of Port Washington North.  

 

With warm regards,  

 

Mayor Bob Weitzner  

Village of Port Washington North 


